
  affection 3804 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  affection 3804 # pathema {path'-ay-mah}; from a presumed
derivative of 3806; something undergone, i.e. hardship or pain;
subjectively, an emotion or influence: -- {affection},
affliction, motion, suffering.[ql

  affection 3806 # pathos {path'-os}; from the alternate of 3958;
 properly, suffering ("pathos"), i.e. (subjectively) a passion
(especially concupiscence): -- (inordinate) {affection}, lust.
[ql ***. patho. See 3958.[ql

  affliction 2552 # kakopatheia {kak-op-ath'-i-ah}; from a
compound of 2256 and 3806; hardship: -- suffering {affliction}.
[ql

  affliction 3804 # pathema {path'-ay-mah}; from a presumed
derivative of 3806; something undergone, i.e. hardship or pain;
subjectively, an emotion or influence: -- affection,
{affliction}, motion, suffering.[ql

  compassion 3356 # metriopatheo {met-ree-op-ath-eh'-o}; from a
compound of the base of 3357 and 3806; to be moderate in passion,
 i.e. gentle (to treat indulgently): -- have {compassion}.[ql

  have 3356 # metriopatheo {met-ree-op-ath-eh'-o}; from a
compound of the base of 3357 and 3806; to be moderate in passion,
 i.e. gentle (to treat indulgently): -- {have} compassion.[ql

  inordinate 3806 # pathos {path'-os}; from the alternate of
3958; properly, suffering ("pathos"), i.e. (subjectively) a
passion (especially concupiscence): -- ({inordinate}) affection,
lust.[ql ***. patho. See 3958.[ql

  lust 3806 # pathos {path'-os}; from the alternate of 3958;
properly, suffering ("pathos"), i.e. (subjectively) a passion
(especially concupiscence): -- (inordinate) affection, {lust}.
[ql ***. patho. See 3958.[ql

  motion 3804 # pathema {path'-ay-mah}; from a presumed
derivative of 3806; something undergone, i.e. hardship or pain;
subjectively, an emotion or influence: -- affection, affliction,
{motion}, suffering.[ql

  suffering 2552 # kakopatheia {kak-op-ath'-i-ah}; from a
compound of 2256 and 3806; hardship: -- {suffering} affliction.
[ql

  suffering 3804 # pathema {path'-ay-mah}; from a presumed
derivative of 3806; something undergone, i.e. hardship or pain;
subjectively, an emotion or influence: -- affection, affliction,
motion, {suffering}.[ql
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